
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 30, 2018 
 
The Honorable Chrystia Freeland  
Minister of Foreign Affairs  
Canada  
 
 
Dear Minister Freeland:  
 



I have the honor to propose that this letter and your letter in reply shall constitute an agreement 
between the United States and Canada, to enter into force on the date of your letter in reply.  
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ambassador Robert E. Lighthizer 
United States Trade Representative  



November 30, 2018 
 
 
The Honorable 



 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Honourable Chrystia Freeland 
Minister of Foreign Affairs 

 
 

  


